
12. SCARBOROUGH HEAD BIRD INTERPRETATION PANEL
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Parks Manager Kay Holder, Coast Care Co-ordinator, Parks Unit

Corporate Plan Output:  Regional Parks 9.4.34

The purpose of this report is to inform the board of an interpretation panel that is
planned for Scarborough Head.

A funding application last year by the local Ornithological Society and Coast Care to the
Pacific Conservation and Development Trust was successful.  The funds are being used
to help produce some onsite information on the wildlife of the area.

Members of the OSNZ and staff have worked together on the text and to source
illustrations for the panel.  The panel will be installed shortly adjacent to the
Scarborough Head track.

Staff will show a copy of the panel to the board at the board meeting.

Recommendation: That the information be received.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.


